
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE June 23, 2017 
FOR MORE INFORMATION:       
Scott K. Shewell        
Vice President for Community Relations 
  And Development     
Safe Harbour  
717-249-2200 
sshewell@safeharbour.org  
 

THE SHOMAKER CLASSIC GOLF TOURNAMENT SUPPORTS SAFE HARBOUR 
 

  The Shomaker Classic Golf Tournament returns on July 12, 2017, at the Carlisle Country Club to 
support Safe Harbour Inc. 
 
 “The goal of the Shomaker Classic always has been to make the most of the fellowship of a golf 
tournament to leverage the fundraising potential of the community in support of a worthy cause,” said 
June Shomaker, a member of the tournament’s namesake family.  “We are pleased that for the fourth 
consecutive year, the tournament is supporting a worthwhile organization that is dedicated to helping 
individuals and families in need.” 
 
 “This outstanding partnership with the Shomaker Classic brings significant assets to assist Safe 
Harbour in providing shelter and supportive aid for homeless and nearly homeless children and adults,” 
said Paul Strizzi, chair of the Safe Harbour Board of Directors.  “The golf tournament enjoys an excellent 
reputation as a first-class event at a magnificent location. We are grateful to work with the Shomaker 
family to promote Safe Harbour and its mission in the community” 
 
 For 20 years, the Shomaker Classic Golf Tournament has been organized to honor the memory 
of Monte Shomaker, an avid golfer and a well-known community leader who gave many years of 
committed service to Carlisle and Cumberland County. 
 
 Safe Harbour provides a continuum of housing services for homeless individuals and families in 
Cumberland County. Safe Harbour’s services include operating an emergency shelter for 
families and single females who are in desperate need of a secure place to live and an environment to 
begin getting their lives under control; a bridge housing program that helps individuals and families in 
need of longer-term assistance to continue acquiring the skills necessary for independent living and a 
productive life style; and single-room-occupancy (SRO) permanent housing facilities that offer housing 
opportunities to single individuals who are ready for independent living, but need additional “life 
support.” 
 
 Registration information is available at Safe Harbour’s Web site – 
www.safeharbour.org/events.asp.  Any business or organization interested in becoming an event 
sponsor may contact Scott K. Shewell, Safe Harbour Vice President for Community Relations and 
Development, by telephone at (717) 249-2200 or by e-mail at sshewell@safeharbour.org. 
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